
 
 

  
 

Fiji Operations 
  

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL (RFP) 
 

FOR 
 

Appointment of a Consultant for Implementation of Accounting Standard IFRS 17  
at LICI Fiji Operations 

Further to our advertisement regarding the above, which appeared in the local newspapers on 26.10.2024, 
it has been decided to extend the deadline for submission of proposals to 25th November 2024.  

The mode of submission of proposals is as mentioned in the RFP document which can be downloaded 
from the link “RFP” on the top right of the home page of our website www.licifiji.com.  

The duly completed proposals from eligible and interested firms should now reach LICI Fiji Operations on 
or before 25.11.2024.   

Queries/clarifications, if any, may be addressed to the General Manager, LICI, Fiji Operations at 
gm@licifiji.com.fj. 

                                          General Manager 
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